
Lets scare up some smiles 
within our communities whilst tackling the serious issue of traffic speed. 

Traffic calming research shows that driving 
through interesting villages slows people down.  
Coming up to harvest season we thought a 
Draethen Waterloo & Rudry villagers scarecrow 
competition, creating an alternative villager 
community, would act as an effective traffic 
calming measure for our area.  

People of all ages can take part and let their 
imaginations run 
wild to create 
wonderfully weird 
Wurzels or arresting 
Aunt Sally's to cheer 
up and brighten our 
communities.  We 
will share your 
creations on our 
Website and FaceBook pages for everyone to 
see and you could possibly win prizes for your 
fantastic efforts too.   

Competition Time  

This activity is not only to tackle the very 
serious issue of traffic calming, so desperately 
needed due to vehicles speeding through our 
villages, it will also pleasantly occupy both 
youngsters and adults alike during our 
coronavirus, social distancing, summer 
holidays and it gets people smiling as they go 
about their daily drive, exercise run or walk. 

 

www.dwrcouncil.co.uk  

If you want to take part please contact 
clerk@dwrcouncil.co.uk or link to our to let 
us know where to find your scarecrow villager 
for judging.  Scarecrow villagers must not be 
placed on the highway.  Judging will take place 
at the end of September.  

http://www.dwrcouncil.co.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/249424759064539/?ref=bookmarks

